
Derek Clark spent 13 years of his life in the Alameda County foster care system
and now shares his inspiring story of resilience and redemption throughout the
world. Derek Clark knows first-hand the power of attitude in coping with adversity
and overcoming hardship. At five years of age, Derek’s mother and stepfather (his
biological father was in prison) turned him over to the California foster care
system, where he would spend the next thirteen years of his life, contending with
rejection, humiliation, emotional distress and overwhelming anxiety. Yet through
it all, Derek never gave up, and went from victim to victor by defying the
artificial limitations imposed on him. He literally took a disadvantage in life and
turned it into an advantage. His remarkable story is one of resilience and
redemption, from his personal to professional life.
Having suffered brutal child abuse and abandonment, Derek was prone to severe
distress and lashing out in anger. As a child he was “labeled and misdiagnosed” in
almost every psychological evaluation in existence. As a helpless child, Derek was
nearly institutionalized due to severe erratic behavioral problems and violent
tendencies. At 6 years old, Derek was diagnosed as mentally handicapped with an
IQ of a two and half year old and suffered erratic psychosis. As he developed, it
became clear to his wonderful foster parents that this diagnosis was without
merit.
Derek’s life mission has become helping others find the mental strength to
recognize and take advantage of opportunities. His keynotes are based on true-life
trials and triumphs, and have inspired thousands of listeners to have the mental
strength to overcome adversity and fear. His purpose is to cultivate drive, focus,
and the courage to ta...
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